
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Kautz, Paul, EMNRD
Wednesday, October 19, 2016 2:30 PM
'Stan Wagner'
RE: APD 204648 Neptune 10 State Com 503H

The above well has been cancelled at operators request

Paul Kautz
Hobbs District Geologist 
NM Oil Conservation Div. 
1625 N French Dr.
Hobbs, NM 88240 
575-393-6161 Ext. 104

From: Stan Wagner [mailto:Stan_Wagner@eogresources.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 2:18 PM 
To: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD
Subject: APD 204648 Neptune 10 State Com 503H 

Good afternoon Paul,

We have an existing permit 204648 that I would like to cancel (30-025-42578). I am about to submit 3 new APDs, one of 
which will replace this one.

Thanks,

Stan Wagner
EOG Resources-Midland
432-686-3689
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